
Sky Streakers Monthly Business Meeting Report 

 

Meeting Date:  September 8, 2024 

President Paul Attwood started the meeting on a cool, but sunny morning, at 9:00 A.M. Eighteen (18)  

members were present. 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report presented by Paul Attwood was as follows: 

The ending balance for August was $9,349.18 

David Skillings asked if there would be an end of year obligation to pay for the port-a-potty rental.  

Attwood confirmed that and stated the rental fees for the season are usually around $1,200, but could 

be higher this year because of having extra units at special events. 

The report was accepted as given.  

Secretary’s Report:   

Secretary Field stated that the August Business Meeting Report had been sent to members and also 

has been posted on the club’s web site.  

Field went on to report that membership stands at 80.  Two youth members, who have been in 

training, have joined and one adult, Tom Greely joined yesterday for 2025.   ( As well as making a 

donation to the club) 

A reminder was given that dues are due by January 1st., for the coming year. 

Field  called attention to the full page add, on page 91, in the current issue of Model Aviation 

Magazine placed by new member Adam Woodworth who is the CEO of WING.  Check it out. 

Old Business:    

Field Marshal Dave Snowman confirmed that he will be spreading lime on the field this fall. Funds 

were approved at the August meeting. 

Training:   

The last evening will be this coming week. 

A member who wishes to remain anonymous has donated a nice trainer airplane that will replace the 

one that crashed and was destroyed recently. 

New Business:   

Election of Club Officers: 

President Attwood reminded those in attendance that he had announced, at the first meeting of this 
year, that he would be done as president at season end. 

Secretary Field has been reminding members all season that the club needs someone to step up to 
fill the upcoming vacancy. 

Until recently no one had. 



Therefore to the following members have agreed to serve if nominated and elected: 

President  -  David Skillings 

Vice President  -  Bill Reeve 

Treasurer  -  Kathy Attwood is resigning,  In order to preserve PayPal on the club’s web site and 
current banking setups, Paul Attwood has stepped up to fill that role. 

Secretary  -  Dave Field 

( The other positions are appointed by the club president) 

If you wish to run for an office,  please notify Dave Field prior to the October meeting. 

Field Marshal Recognition and Expenditures: 

Eric Guilmet Praised the work that Dave Snowman has been doing at the field as well as keeping 
things going by sourcing and obtaining necessities for proper maintenance, often spending his 
personal funds pending reimbursement  

Guilmet proposed the establishment of some type of debit card system to streamline purchases. 

Members discussed options and David Skillings said that he would come up with a plan to be 
presented at the October meeting. 

Action was tabled until that time.  

Adjournment: The business meeting was adjourned at 9:20 A.M.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  Dave Field, Secretary  

 


